City of Dickinson



Office of the Mayor

October 8, 2015

H-GAC Erin Livingston 3555 Timmons Lane, Suite 120 Houston, TX 77027

RE: Solid Waste Grant

Dear Erin:

As Mayor of the City of Dickinson, I am so very pleased to support the City of League City's application for funding assistance for a Household Hazardous Waste collection, disposal and educational event for Galveston County. Proper disposal of these chemicals and preventing those toxins from entering the nonhazardous waste stream should be a top priority for those of us living on the Gulf Coast.

Funding assistance is critical for an event of this magnitude, without assistance from H-GAC, the event would not be possible. I am thrilled by League City's initative and Dickinson will work closely with League City to ensure the success of this event. I thank you in advance for your support of this most worthwhile endeavor.

Respectfully,

Julie Masters, Mayor